Steven SeBe

From: Donnah Mathews <donnahmathews@Ilive.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:13 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H5351

Hi,

As a physician and Rhode Islander, I am in opposition of bill H5351 (med spa safety bill). Physician
oversight for risky procedures should be required, as per RIDOH’s recommendations and evidence
supporting patient safety.

Thank you. Donnah Mathews, MD



